CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM

1O Authority Board Members-

FROM: Claude Miller,

Director of Procurement
DATE: July 29, 2014
RE: Renewal of Agreement with

Kisinger Campo & Associates Corp., for
Bridge Inspection Services - Contract No. 000848

Board approval is requested for the second and final renewal of the referenced contract with
Kisinger Campo & Associate Corp. (KCA), in the amount of $150,000.00. The renewal period
with be from November 15, 2014, to November 14, 2015, at the same hourly rates currently
being charged by KCA under the original contract executed in 2011.

This will be a continuation of a cooperative purchase (piggyback) agreement based on a contract
(C-9396) between Florida Department of Transportation and KCA for the same fee schedule and
services being provided for District 5 for bridge inspections.

cc:  Joe Berenis, Deputy Executive Director, Engineering, Operations, Construction and Maintenance
Laura Kelley, Deputy Executive Director, Finance and Administration
Ben Dreiling, Director of Construction and Maintenance
Contract File
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